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Representative, 
 
I'm writing to let you know of my support of House Bill 2778. I use acupuncture and find it to be a very 
beneficial medicine.  
 
Pre-authorizaion is unfair and it will limit the access I have to get the health care I desire and need. I 
cannot take additional time to go see a general doctor to approve prescribed acupuncture. This new rule 
will improve the health care system.  
 
I appreciate your time.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Brian Wiebe  

 


